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Kia ora, 

 

As a valued client of Napier Conferences & Events we would like to share the latest update on our COVID-

19 precautions. 

From 03 December 2021 we will be operating under the COVID Protection Framework (Traffic Light 

System). The safety and wellbeing of our customers, staff and communities is our top priority, and for that 

reason we will require everyone aged 12 and over who uses or comes into our building to have proof of 

vaccination across all levels.  

This means everyone attending events or conferences, and all contractors and suppliers must be fully 

vaccinated and able to show a vaccination certificate. We may also ask for photo ID. 

We want to assure those attending meetings or events that we, along with our catering provider Dish 

Catering, are taking the necessary precautions to prevent the spread of COVID-19, following Ministry of 

Health guidelines.  

If we did not require the use of certificates, the services we could offer would be very limited. 

As you may be aware, being the type of business we are, at Green, we would have restrictions on services 

and the number of people allowed into our venue limited to 100 if we chose not to ask people for proof of 

vaccination. At Orange and Red levels, we wouldn’t be able to operate at all. 

We thank you for your understanding. 

If you have any questions, please contact Jacqui D’Ath on 027 599 9608 

To find out more about the COVID Protection Framework, go to https://covid19.govt.nz/alert-levels-and-

updates/covid-19-protection/ 

 

Kind regards, 

The team at Napier Conferences & Events 
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